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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues,

The Beyoglu Eye Research and Training Hospital recognizes and values the importance of science
and scientific practices. We follow the latest developments and lead the way by bringing innovation
and new practices in the field of ophthalmology to our country, Turkey. In addition to the services
that we offer, we now aim to provide new perspective and vision in the field of ophthalmology with
the Beyoglu Eye Journal.

Since knowledge grows and becomes meaningful when shared, we wish for this journal to serve as
a bridge to communicate information. We have invested great effort and time preparing this journal
in order to share our scientific knowledge, and we believe that we have created something of value.
We hope that you will support its continued publication.

The goal of the Beyoglu Eye Journal is to be a periodical of the highest quality in the field of
ophthalmology at the international level. The journal will share articles encompassing all areas of
eye research, including clinical research, anatomy, biochemistry, biophysics, developmental biology,
immunology, microbiology, pharmacology, and physiology. We at the Beyoglu Eye Journal look
forward to publishing the latest, original, top-level research in clinical and scientific terms; interesting,
informative case reports; technical notes; short texts written by the editors; and invited reviews,
including educational commentary on fundamental innovations in ophthalmology.

The Beyoglu Eye Journal will be published three times a year in English, according to the principles
of independent and unbiased double-blind peer review.

The editorial and publication processes of the journal are conducted in accordance with the
guidelines of the International Committee of Medical Journal Editors, the World Association of
Medical Editors, the Council of Science Editors, the European Association of Science Editors, and
the Committee on Publication Ethics.

| would like to thank all of my colleagues who contributed to the planning, publication, and review
of this journal. We believe that our colleagues will benefit from this exchange of knowledge on
research and developments in the field of ophthalmology and accounts of experiences.

As we celebrate its first issue, it is my wish that this journal be an auspicious addition for our
community. | would like to extend my best regards and respect to you, our readers, with the hope
that you will join us and support our efforts as we go forward.

MUHITTIN TASKAPILI, MD
Editor-in-Chief




